

Chair: TBC

Group Secretary: Marcus Pilling Gwarnick Cottage, St Allen, Truro TR4 9QU Tel: 01872 540531 Mob: 07745 298669 email: secretary@roselandbeekeeping.org

2016/17 Programme Report.

AGM 26th January 2017

Firstly a big thankyou to Rose Hardisty for her organisation of the 2015/2016 programme. All meetings were very well attended. The array of speakers and topics ensured that all Members went away having enjoyed the evening.

With Rose moving away from the Group mid-term hopefully the 2016/17 programme that I have produced will be equally well received and I reiterate the comments from last years Report that feed back on speakers along with any suggestions for next years programme would be well received . If you have attended an event and a speaker or topic proved of interest it would be good to know.

I would also like to thank the Speakers themselves for their time in attending the Monthly Group Evenings which sometimes involves travelling long distance & braving our Cornish Winter weather. With this in mind Members support of these evenings demonstrates our appreciation of their efforts so hopefully we can maintain the numbers.

Lastly I think in order to keep these evenings interesting new ideas are absolutely essential and with this in mind a short tenure as organiser of the programme allows fresh thoughts and input into what is an important part of group activity . With this in mind I have offered to arrange programme for the 2017/18 season, assuming there are no other takers , but will stand down at the 2018 AGM . So if there are any members who would like to get involved in the role please let me know

Marcus Pilling (Programme Organiser Report December 2016)



